
                   The Grapevine is the regular WHOLE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER of Manning Gardens Public School 

           

Principal’s Message 
The end of the 2016 school year is rapidly approaching. Your school staff are busily adding finishing 
touches to students reports, completing all their mandatory documentation and also ensuring students 
have a fantastic end of the school year. 
Our Year 6 students enjoyed their graduation ceremony at Taree Leagues Club last Tuesday and then 
followed this up with a farewell disco the following night. Our Year 6 students have also been attending 
transition sessions at Chatham HS and also have their Orientation Day this Thursday at Chatham HS. 
The proposed whole school end of year picnic at Saltwater has had to be cancelled as approval has not 
been granted by National Parks. We are very disappointed by this situation. Unfortunately, it is a 
situation that is beyond our control. 
Our Preschool students heading to Kindergarten in 2017 have their graduation ceremony this Thursday. 
We hope they have an awesome day. Don’t forget that we are still taking enrolments for 2017 in all 
classes, kindergarten to Year 6. 
A very warm welcome to some new families who have enrolled at our school. Thank you for entrusting 
your children with us.  
We are very excited as our new furniture arrived last Wednesday. Some pictures are contained in this 
newsletter. Better still, come and see the fabulous furniture for yourself! 
Stay strong and smart! 
Paul Sortwell, Principal.  

 
Upcoming Events 
Preschool last day for 2016   Thursday 8 December   
School Presentation Day   Tuesday 13 December  9.30-11.30am 
Class Christmas Parties    Thursday 15 December  Time – to be confirmed 
Last school day for students in 2016  Friday 16 December  8.45-3.15pm            
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New Furniture In Our Classrooms 
5/6B in our mainstream department and SCS in our Support Unit have been decked out with new furniture. Also 
receiving new furniture were the Koori Room and also our Connected Classroom. See pictures below. 

           

        

 
 

 
 

 
 


